
 
 

 

The School District of Palm Beach County 

Fulton-Holland Educational Services Center 

3300 Forest Hill Boulevard 

West Palm Beach, FL 33406 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may Concern: 

 

I am writing to verify that The School District of Palm Beach County is under consideration as 

a partner of Florida Atlantic University (FAU) for a sub-grant to the university as a partner to 

assist in revising the university's principal preparation program. Should FAU submit its 

materials by the deadline, a grant of $2,337,499 will be made to the university for year one of 

which $547,381 will be designated for use by The School District of Palm Beach County as 

one of their partners for developing a new program of principal preparation and professional 

development. 

 

I hope this provides the information you require. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 
 

Jody Spiro, Ed.D 

Director, Education Leadership 

The Wallace Foundation  

 


